
 

 

 
 

 
 

  

Year 6 Newsletter 

 

Welcome to our Year 6 children, parents and carers to the first of our Year 6 year group newsletters 
for Autumn Term! As this is our first newsletter for this year, it is jam-packed with exciting 

information to share about the upcoming half term! Here are some reminders, significant dates and 
exciting learning opportunities that Year 6 will experience in their first term of Year 6 which will 

continue to support all children to achieve greatness and find their wings and fly!  
 

We are so excited to open our doors once more for parents and carers to 
join our Year 6 children for a fun-filled learning workshop. This term, 
we would love you to join us for a maths workshop where you will have 
the opportunity to work alongside your children in Year 6 as well as look 

ahead at the year’s maths curriculum.  

Important Year 6 Dates for the 
Diary for Autumn 1 

 

Year 6 Maths Workshops- 
6BR Tuesday 21st September 

6KS Wednesday 22nd September 
6JN Thursday 23rd September 

(All beginning at (1:45pm) 
 

Year 6 Class Assemblies- 
6BR Tuesday 27th September 
6JN Tuesday 4th October 
6KS Tuesday 11th October 

(All beginning at (9:05am) 
 

Carding Mill Valley Academic 
Visit  

Thursday 13th October 2022 
 

Year 6 Visit to Carding Mill Valley (Thursday 13th October 
2022) 

To build on our exciting geography learning journey from this term 
‘Rivers and Coasts’, Year 6 will be travelling to Carding Mill 

Valley to participate in river studies to truly solidify our excellent 
geographical knowledge. Children will need to bring a packed lunch 
as well as appropriate footwear for walking and going in the river! 

Details regarding visit to follow.  

 Year 6, do not forget 
our library days are on 
a Thursday! This means 
that if you would like to 
change your book and 
take out another, you 
must bring in your 

current library book on 
a Thursday to return it! 

PE Day! 
On Monday mornings, Year 6 
have their outdoor PE lessons. 
Please can we ensure that all 

children have the correct school 
uniform for PE (which is blue or 
black shorts/joggers and a white 
polo top with pumps) so that they 
can safely participate in lessons. 

Lead your Learning at HOME! 
Once again, the children across year 5 

can use their logins to access our 
amazing online platforms to enrich and 
lead their own learning at home. We 

will be also setting exciting challenges for 
flipped learning on TEAMs as part of 

our ‘Beyond the Bell learning’  
TT Rockstars   Education City    

Accelerated Reader  

Attendance and Punctuality Manor Primary School promotes 
the view that regular, punctual attendance is important to 

ensure the best possible learning outcomes for all our children. 
Registration begins at 8.55am. 

Remember ‘It is cool to be in and on time for school’ 



 

 

 

 


